
Important Updates to Claim Processing for Neighborhood’s Commercial Line of Business   

 

Q: What is the purpose of the notification? 

A: Neighborhood is moving its Commercial line of business to the platform used for our 

Medicaid line of business.  

 

Q: Why is Neighborhood making this change? 

A: This is the first phase of Neighborhood’s transition to a single claim system. 

 

Q: When is this change effective? 

A: This change is effective May 27, 2024. 

 

Q: Will the INTEGRITY line of business be impacted? 

A: The INTEGRITY line of business will not be impacted by this change. 

 

Q: Is there any new information in this notification? 

A: Yes. This week’s communication includes a new section on coordination of benefit 

claims which was not part of the initial notification distributed in August 2023. 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhpri.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2023%2F08%2FCommercial-Migration-Notification_August-2023.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Calippa%40nhpri.org%7C1e4d9dcf9d864f5dbb0408dc4f3de60e%7C55e096bca4044b1580cddc4cca6a5e64%7C0%7C0%7C638472374506807464%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2hvUofH6Mkj9mRJH8YTtJF5MkqFqzTXa4GxucaCYYHc%3D&reserved=0

